
 
 
 
 
Dear Expo Attendees, 
 
On behalf of ​Let's Get Together!​ and ​Fariday Events​, thank you for attending our ​Parent Expo 
2017​ on May 6th.  
 
We hope you enjoyed your learning experience with us. Our highest priority is to connect quality 
learning resources to parents and students, provide an environment for sharing and learning, 
and initiate collaborations to create innovative, revolutionary and sustainable solutions to 
address gaps and needs in our education system. 
 
We're always learning, listening and exploring the latest and most innovative learning products, 
programs and services. To stay connected be sure to follow us on our social media or subscribe 
to our ​newsletter​. Let us help you save time - we will do the work by searching for those great 
learning resources to share with you. 
 
In order to make the next Expo even more successful we kindly ask that you take a few minutes 
fill out this ​post-event survey​. We ​thank you​ in advance for your comments. 
 
If you also have any photos from the Expo, please kindly send them to us via email or social 
media using #LGTParentExpo. We'd love to share them! Remember to check out our online 
Parent Expo photos at ​http://www.parentexpo.ca​ courtesy of ​Eliazabeth Klassen Photography​.  
If you're interested in any photos, you can contact her to purchase copies. 
 
Our desire is for each of you to carry forward the spirit of this year’s expo: ​connect, share  
and learn.​ If you have any ideas or suggestions on how we can help more parents, please 
contact us. 
 
It was our pleasure hosting this event. We look forward to staying in touch. 
 
Let's Get Together! again! 
 
Ali Canning and Farida Pediwala 
 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/TdkWUfzgcNwRr8zs1
http://www.letsgettogether.ca/
http://www.faridayevents.com/
http://www.parentexpo.ca/
https://goo.gl/forms/HsHjbG8m9rBogjC23
http://elizabethklassenphotography.com/

